
St. Alphonsus-Holy Name of Jesus Parish 

Masses this week 

Monday  02/08            8:00am  HGC  Regina Auclair by Lavigne family 
Tuesday  02/09  8:00am  HGC  Leola Tobin by her daughters 

Wednesday  02/10  8:00am  HGC  People of the Parish 
Thursday  02/11  8:00am  HGC  Harlan LaFave (8th Anniversary) by family 
Friday   02/12       NO MASS 
Saturday  02/13  4:00pm  SA  Mrs. Gloria Garralts (5th Anniversary) by M/M Dean  
          Lefebvre 
Sunday   02/14  8:30am  SA  Babe Chiasson by Loyce    
Sunday  02/14  11:00am  SA  Ronnie Blanton by Pat, Darlene & family 
      

Pastor:  
Reverend Douglas Decker 

 Deacons:  
James Ellis, Gerald Savage 

Deacon James Ellis 
Religious Education Office (K-10): 

Jill Bujold 
Parish Office: 

Lisa Reed 

 Reconciliation:  
Saturday - St. Alphonsus 3:15-3:30pm;  Sunday - St. Alphonsus 8:00-8:10am 

Baptism Preparation: Call parish office Wedding Preparation: Call parish office at least 6 months before desired date 
Communion to the Sick: Call parish office 

Pastor’s residence: 
114 Main St.  

Parish Offices & Religious Education 
40 Marion St. 

Telephone: 518-359-3405 or 518-359-9194 Fax: 518-359-2364 
Secretary/Bookkeeper: Lisa Reed: email: office@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Website: www.tupperlakecatholics.org Long Lake: www.sthenryll.com/ 
Fr. Decker: pastor@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Jill Bujold:Jillb@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Deacon Savage: Gsavage7@roadrunner.com 

Deacon Ellis: DeaconEllis@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Trustees: Michael Farkas & Robert Guiney 

From the Pastor… 
 

1)  No formal religious education classes this week.  We are following the school schedule with no 
formal classes until the week of 01 March.  Homeschooling. 
 
2)  Have you ever said to yourself what a fantastic job our winter roads crews do?  With the driving I 
do every week I see what work they do and the hours  they serve.  Many blessings to our road 
workers. 
 
3)  Made  my way to Potsdam and the covid clinic on the snowiest day of this week.  I was able to 
get my first covid shot, thank you Lord.  I was amazed how  well they were set up for this clin-
ic.  Greeters, ushers to take you to the next station, Kind nurses  monitoring the post shot peo-
ple.  Many thanks for their service to us. 
 

           Fr. Doug 



Our bulletin brought to you by: 

Shaheen’s Adirondack Inn  
314 Park St.  

518-359-3384 
Open year round 

Parish happenings… 
ROSARY WITH BENEDICTION 
Every Monday, 7:00pm, Holy Ghost Chapel 

Our weekly Tithe 
Offering Envelopes: $1,907.00 

Plate: $346.89 
Fuel: $25.00 

Total: $2,278.89 
Last Year: $3,396.00 

LENTEN MISSION PODCAST 
St. Mary’s Church of Ticonderoga  is offering a special 
Lenten Parish Mission podcast hosted by Father J. Roger 
McGuinness! They have graciously invited us all to listen 
in! 
 

 Fr. J. Roger McGuinness has been a priest of the 
Diocese of Ogdensburg for over 50 years.  He has been a 
pastor, seminary and university professor, retreat master, 
college chaplain and vocation director.  Now retired from 
active ministry he continues to write and give spiritual di-
rection. 
 

  Fr. Roger will be leading us in a Lenten mission 
featuring weekly reflections on the Sunday gospel read-
ings.  He will also offer a special reflection on the life of St. 
Joseph on March 19th, the Feast of St. Joseph. 
 

 The podcast can be found at our website https://
www.route74catholics.org/fatherroger It can also be found 
at Apple Podcasts, Google Podcasts and Spotify.  The 

first episode will be available on February 16th. 

THE FOSTER GRANDPARENT PROGRAM: Volunteer 
Opportunity 
The Foster Grandparent Program’s purpose is to provide 
opportunities for low income persons aged 55 and older, 
to provide person-to-person services in health, education, 
and the welfare of children ages 21 and below. Foster 
Grandparents are placed in a classroom setting with a 
child or children who are in need of emotional support, 
development of basic learning skills, to provide friendship, 
companionship, encouragement, individual attention, and 
unhurried help. The Foster Grandparent also receives a 
small non-taxable stipend bi-weekly that cannot be held 
against any current benefits you may already have and 
you also get paid mileage for your travel. 
Location: Jefferson County, Clinton County, Essex Coun-
ty, St. Lawrence, and Franklin. 
Contact for more infor-
mation: Mhoward@catholiccharities.org or 518-359-7688 

 

RETIRED AND SENIOR VOLUNTEER PRO-
GRAM: Volunteer Opportunity  
The Retired Senior Volunteer Pro-
gram’s  purpose is to provide meaningful vol-
unteer opportunities for older Americans. Vol-
unteers provide service to those that prove to 
be in need throughout Franklin and Hamilton 
Counties.  The volunteer hours served will help 
not only the people served but their families as 
well.  Volunteer hours will encourage healthy 
living and independence and help to combat 
loneliness and depression, and give the youth 
of our community an upper hand in educa-
tion.   This goal will be accomplished by plac-
ing volunteers with homebound and hard to 
reach elders/and or children by providing 
friendly visiting, running errands, medical 
transport, delivering meals, friendship and as-
sisting children with reading and tutoring. We 
also provide reimbursement for your travel 
Location:  
Hamilton County 
Contact for more information 
Hsmith@cathcharities.org or 518-359-7688 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=Mhoward@catholiccharities.org
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=Hsmith@cathcharities.org

